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On Thursday, January 27, 2022, the Public Works Department will hold (2) meetings to discuss
non-point source water pollution. This is an opportunity to learn about how you may help in
pollution prevention and is a forum to discuss and comment on current public stormwater
issues. This can include discussions pertaining to stormwater drainage issues, stormwater
protection as well as stormwater related projects and budgets.

The meetings will be held at 3:30pm and again at 5:30pm at the Club House, located directly
behind City Hall at 1065 Ridgewood Avenue. Reservations are not required for this event, but
are encouraged as seating is limited. Please direct all inquiries to Steven Juengst at sjuengst
[at] hollyhillfl.org or call the Public Works Administrative Office at (386) 248-9463.

https://www.hollyhillfl.org/publicworks/page/pollution-prevention-0

